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October 30,2008

Dear Superintendent:

In accordance with No Child Left Behind G\fCLB) legislation, schools and districts are
required to distribute annual report cards in order to inform parents and the public of student
performance and program effectiveness. The State Department of Education (SDE) has prepared

a2007-2008 No Chitd Left Behind Act Annual Report Card for your district. This report, which
presents Academic Performance Index (API) scores and Adequate Yearly Progress (AYP)

detenninations, along with student achievement results for math and reading meets all the

statutory requirements of the No Child Left Behind Act.

The NCLB district report cards are availabie on the SDE Web site
(www.sde.state.ok.us> for you to link or download. Report cards for the individual school sites
must be requested. Requests for school site report cards may be submitted to
<Karen_Robertson@sde.state.ok.us>. Please include the county, district, and site code(s) for the

report card(s) you are requesting. An electronic copy of the requested reports will be sent to you.

Districts and schools may design and distribute Annual Report Cards unique to your district

utilizing all data provided in the online SDE Report Cards.

Please contact the Office of Accountability and Assessment, at (405) 521-334I, with any

questions regarding your Academic Perfonnance Index and Accountability Report Cards. Our

staff will be happy to assist you.

Sincereiy,
, /1 n.q!rr''-r'p'\) fua_u0
Jennifer Stegman
Assistant Superintendent
Office of Accountabilitv and Assessments
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